
August 13, 2019 

Finance Meeting 

 

The Lincoln County Board of Commissioners met for a special session on August 13, 

2019 in the Lincoln County Courthouse, Libby, Montana.  Present were Commissioner 

Peck, Commissioner Bennett, Commissioner Letcher, County Administrator Darren 

Coldwell, Finance Director Wendy Drake and Deputy Clerk and Recorder Chris Nelson. 

 

3:00 PM   

Fair 

Darren said that under the Fair budget, the cash available is in the negative due to 

repairing the childrens exhibit building that collapsed two years before. They will need to 

have money transferred to that fund to bring it out of the negative. Darren also 

discussed the fair’s lack of revenue and issues with the budget process. Commissioner 

Peck discussed bringing in someone from MACo to train people handling each 

departments budget on proper procedures. The commissioners commended Darren 

and the finance department for reducing the butget each of the last three years. 

 

Sheriff  

The commissioners discussed the sheriffs department and several options for their 

budget and the handling of cash.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM 
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